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NEW OFFICE OPENING! 

 
We have moved! Please join us on Sunday, September 15th to celebrate the opening of my new district office, a 
beautiful storefront located at 159-16 Union Turnpike (next to the firehouse).  
 

Sunday, September 15, 2013 
11:00AM to 2:00PM 

159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366 
RSVP at 718-820-0241 or RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us 

 
 

CELEBRATING NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 
 

On August 6th, I joined community leaders and my 
colleagues in government to celebrate the 30th anniversary 
of National Night Out Against Crime. I applaud our precincts 
and community councils for organizing such great events. I 
thank all of the hardworking officers at the 107th, 109th, 
and 111th precincts for continuing to keep Northeast 
Queens a safe place for all our neighbors!  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
TAKING CHARGE IN THE COMMUNITY 

 
I knocked on doors in Hillcrest and Fresh Meadows with my staff and volunteers to survey the tree stumps in the 
neighborhood. After speaking with my neighbors and recording approximately one hundred tree stumps, I have 
put together a report asking the Department of Parks and Recreation to replace these unsightly stumps with new 
trees. If you would like to request a new tree, please contact my office at 718-820-0241 or 
RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us. 

 
CALLING FOR A COMMUNITY DIALOGUE 

 
I stood with Senator Tony Avella, Community Board 11, the 
Auburndale Improvement Association and neighbors to call 
on the Department of Education to engage in a conversation 
with the local community before constructing a school on 
48th Avenue between 210th Street and 211th Street. The 
City Council will be voting on the issue in September – please 
let Speaker Christine Quinn and Councilmember Brad 
Lander, Chair of the subcommittee voting on the issue on 
September 3rd, know of your opinions on the matter. 
Speaker Quinn can be reached at 212-788-7210, and 
Councilmember Lander can be reached at 718-499-1090. 

 
 

COMMEMORATING THE ADA ANNIVERSARY 

I celebrated the 23rd anniversary of the signing of the Americans with Disabilities Act with Senators Toby Ann 
Stavisky and Jose Peralta, Assemblymember Mike Miller and members of the Queens College community. This 
great event was hosted by the CUNY Coalition for Students with Disabilities, a group focused on continuing to 
advocate for the needs of students with disabilities who attend CUNY institutions. We need to continue to 
support programs, like CCSD, that advocate for the rights of Americans with disabilities! 

 

Stay in Touch! 
My district office is located at 159-16 Union Turnpike, Flushing, NY 11366  

and I can always be reached at RozicN@assembly.state.ny.us or 718-820-0241 


